
March 27, 2010 FARC Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by President KG4YDC 

Jennifer. There were 6 members & 3 guests present. 

 

The February minutes were approved as posted on the web 

site. 

 

A treasurer’s report was given by KE4HGX Gretchen. It was 

approved. 

 

Wes KS4XQ, repeater trustee reported that both repeaters 

were fine. 

 

Old Business: Jennifer still hasn’t heard from the March of 

Dimes. 

Curt AA2C & Paula KC2NXR Trainer were voted in to the 

club! 

The next meeting will be April 17
th

. 

 

A drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was 

adjourned. 

 

Respectively submitted: 

 

Gretchen KE4HGX 

Secretary/Treasurer FARC 


